
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

    15th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope you have all had a happy, peaceful Christmas and New Year with family and 

friends.  The children have adapted really well into the new term and it is lovely to 

see them all settled back into their school routine.   

 

I am delighted to let you know that the we have appointed Mrs Keith and Mr Smith as 

Assistant Headteachers for a period of 12 months to support and strengthen the 

school moving forward.   

 

I am also delighted to inform you that we have appointed Miss Godfrey as the 

school’s SENDCo.   

 

All three members of staff will continue in their role as class teachers with additional 

time and responsibility to support the smooth running of the school. 

 

I know that you would all like to join me in wishing them well in their new roles.     

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Mr. D. Woodhouse 
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